
    Inglewood, California 
    April 8, 2010 

 
The City Council of the City of Inglewood, California held a special meeting on Thursday, 
April 8, 2010 in the Council Chambers in City Hall of said City. 

  
Mayor Pro Tempore Franklin called the meeting to order at the hour of 2:30 p.m.  The City 
Clerk announced the presence of a quorum as follows: 

 

Present: Mayor Pro-Tempore Franklin, Council Members Tabor, Dunlap 
and Morales;   

Absent: None. 
  

 Following the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag of our Country and a moment of reflection on 
the city, Mayor Pro Tempore Franklin called the meeting to order at the hour of 2:34 p.m. 

 

City officials and personnel present were: 
 

Yvonne Horton City Clerk 
Jeff Muir  Acting City Administrator  
Wanda M. Brown City Treasurer 
Cheryl Moore Deputy City Clerk   

  Cal Saunders  City Attorney 
  Tunisia Johnson Administrative Aide 
 

134 PUBLIC COMMENTS - AGENDA ITEMS.  Mayor Pro-Tempore Franklin inquired if 
there were any persons present who wish to address the City Council on any item on the 
agenda. 

 

Derrick Smith spoke concerning agenda item no. R-1, a proposal submitted by the Imperial 
Partners Development group for the development of properties bounded to the north by 
Century Boulevard, to the south by 104th Street, to the east by Yukon Avenue, and to the 
west by Prairie Avenue. 
 

Milton Brown spoke concerning agenda item no. R-1, a proposal submitted by the Imperial 
Partners Development group for the development of properties bounded to the north by 
Century Boulevard, to the south by 104th Street, to the east by Yukon Avenue, and to the  
west by Prairie Avenue. 
 

Lynette Lewis spoke concerning agenda item no. R-1, a proposal submitted by the Imperial 
Partners Development group for the development of properties bounded to the north by 
Century Boulevard, to the south by 104th Street, to the east by Yukon Avenue, and to the 
west by Prairie Avenue. 

                     
                    Mayor Pro Tempore Franklin recessed the City Council and called to order the Redevelopment 

Agency at the hour of 2:43 p.m.  
  

****************** 
 

 Mayor Pro Tempore Franklin reconvened the City Council at the hour of 2:59 p.m.  
  

219 VERBAL REPORTS – CITY TREASURER.  Wanda Brown, City Treasurer, gave a 
brief oral report on the cities within Los Angeles County in financial distress.  The City 
Treasurer also commented on the City Treasurer’s Intern Program set to start shortly.  

 

134 PUBLIC REMARKS.  Mayor Pro Tempore Franklin inquired if there were any persons 
present who wish to address the City Council on any matter connected with City business 
not elsewhere considered on the agenda. 

 

There was no response. 
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There being no further business to be presented, Mayor Pro Tempore Franklin declared the 
meeting adjourned at the hour of 3:04 p.m. 

 
 _____________________________ 
 City Clerk              
 
 

Approved this     25th   day of    May       , 2010 
 
 
 

________________________________ 
Mayor Pro Tempore Tabor  

 
 


